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AM/LH 
 
15 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Year 6 Visit 
 
Apologies for the lateness of this letter.  We had arranged an end of year visit for Year 6 but have 
been let down by a double booking at the venue. 
 
However, we have now arranged for all of the Year 6 to visit Wallington Hall in Northumberland on 
Tuesday 19 July. 
 
This visit will be funded by school so there is no cost to any family. 
 
At Wallington, the children will be able to play in the woodland areas, in the parks and will be den 
building in a relaxed atmosphere with their friends. 
 
The weather is forecast to be hot.  Wallington’s woodland areas are shaded but the children should 
all still come to school in cool clothing with a sunhat and wearing suncream.  They should bring 
suncream with them to ‘top up’ on the day.  All children will need a packed lunch and resealable 
water bottle. 
 
If your child is on Free School Meals and requires a packed lunch, please indicate this on the 
Google form. 
 
Please could you complete the Google form to give consent by 5pm on Monday evening. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZ_dghYbMp7zHDHUqrQozU0R-
E4EB9tq8oLmnYhi2Nv0ntqQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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